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Dear Committee Members,  
Please vote LD 1205 ought not to pass. As a Maine CPM I already submit data and 
that is already publicly available. This is a waste of resources on the State level and 
does nothing for Maine People or the improvement of health outcomes. 
Thank you, 
Aura Moore, LM, BSM, CPM


